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LIVE MUSIC  Thanks to everyone who 
were instrumental in planning the live 
music events chaired by Cathy Lisenby 
this year. We have two more dances 
scheduled in the Fireside Room on Fri-
day, September 2nd and 
Saturday, September 
17th, which will be Ka-
raoke. Next year we will 
be providing live music 
in our newly renovated 
Grill Room.

Live music by Bittersweet
Friday, Sept 2, 7 p.m. – 10 p.m.

Fireside Room


